
Accessing Dropped Classes in Parent Portal 

Due to Schedule Changes 

Families of students, that had a teacher change due to Return to Learning Schedule, will need to complete an additional 

step on the web version of the PowerSchool Parent Portal to access classes now considered ‘dropped’. To access the 

web sign in for Parent Portal please go to www.aacps.org and click on the Student/Parent Portal Link or you can click 

here.  *** Dropped classes are not accessible using the mobile app. *** 

STEP 1: 

Login to your account using the web version of the 

PowerSchool Parent Portal.  

STEP 2: 

Scroll to the bottom of the page and click the 

‘Show dropped classes also’ link. 

 

STEP 3: 

Scroll up to the top to see your student’s current grades in all their classes.  

 

* Please note, if you have multiple students, you will need to click on the tab at the top of the screen with your students’ 

names to toggle between your students. Then complete the steps above for each of your students. 
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